
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 16, 2020 

 

Dear Lions Gate Assisted Living Community Members, 

We understand and empathize that the continued protocols for sheltering in 
place are difficult for our residents and family members.  Although our staff 
continue to do Facetime visits for residents and families, it is not the same as 
seeing your loved one in person.  Effective today, we will be scheduling 
“Window Visits” for residents and family visits.  There will be a dedicated 
window space in which families sit by the window and speak with their loved 
one.  There will be a 20-minute time limit for window visits. 

As of today, the NJ Department of Health has not lifted any restrictions 
regarding sheltering in place or visitation.  Our Therapy and Activities staff 
continue to walk residents outside, weather permitting, and Activities staff 
continue to conduct visits with residents daily.  As soon as we receive 
notification from the NJ DOH, we will let you know. 

If you are interested in scheduling a “Window Visit”, please contact Cookie 
Pedersen at 856-679-2205 or cpedersen@lionsgateccrc.org or Julie Schaffer 
at 856-679-2393 or jschaffer@lionsgateccrc.org. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 856-679-2210 or 
slove@lionsgateccrc.org. 

Respectfully, 

 

Susan Love, M.S., LNHA 
Chief Executive Officer 
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